
Viacom and AT&T Release Joint Statement

March 25, 2019

NEW YORK -- Viacom and AT&T released the following statement today:

“We are pleased to announce a renewed Viacom-AT&T contract that includes continued carriage of Viacom services across multiple AT&T platforms
and products. The deal also brings AT&T customers more choice and improved value for Viacom content. We expect to announce additional details in
the near future.”


